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2022 has been an exciting year for us with several major 

milestones. 

Liz resigned/retired from her job (not sure which yet!) but has 

some contract work to go on with. She has also taken up 

cycling along with Peter, often riding their bikes on weekends. 

Felix finished his last year of high school, graduating with high 

marks. He was also a Chapel Captain, which involved speaking 

at weekly chapel services. He received an early offer to study 

engineering and IT at the Queensland University of Technology 

next year and is excited to begin this new chapter in his life. 

Myles graduated from Middle School and has continued doing 

weights. He started going to the school gym and has made 

several new friends there. He has also taken up a part-time job 

at a local McDonald’s, working a shift or two a week. 

We took advantage of the world reopening and set out a little 

further than the last few years. Peter went on a cross-country 

skiing trip to the Snowy Mountains with some old friends of his 

in the middle of the year. Felix and Elizabeth visited Japan 

together as an end of year trip, visiting several major cities and 

the Mt Fuji area. Apart from this, we made regular trips to Bald 

Rock, and to Bundaberg to see Elizabeth’s parents. 

Best wishes for a happy and holy Christmas and all the very 

best for the New Year! 

Peter, Liz, Felix, and Myles 

“Oh, thank God—he’s so good!  His love never runs out.” – Psalm 107:1 (MSG) 
(newsletter by Felix and cover art by Myles) 


